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Dear Parent or Carer, 
 

Parent Forums  
 
As you will have seen from my previous letters and information on the website, the 
positive partnership forged between parents and the school can only work to make the 
school stronger, improve your child’s experience and help them to make excellent 
progress.  
 
To this end, effective communication is important. As you may well have already 
noticed, we have increased the information going out through Twitter and the 
developments to the website will help you to discover more about the exciting events 
in school as well as how you can help support your child’s work and progress.  
 
Furthermore, it is also important that we get the chance to meet and speak so that, 
informally, you are able to share any ideas about how we can continue to improve and 
develop the school. As a result, I will be holding regular parental forums.  
 
Each forum will provide an informal opportunity for you to both find out what is 
happening in school as well as share any views.  
 
The first parental forum will be held on Thursday 22nd Nov, in the school hall, from 
4:30pm to 5:30pm. We fully intend to also hold future forums at different venues in the 
community in order to make attendance more accessible and full details will follow in 
due course.  
 
I look forward to speaking to you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr G Langston-Jones 
Headteacher 
 


